
AUGUST 24-26, 2018 

 
Greetings from the Honourable Sylvia Jones 
Minister of Tourism, Culture and Sport 

 

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to welcome everyone 

to the 4th Annual Scarborough Community Multicultural Festival. 

 

Festivals like this play an important role in in strengthening Ontario’s 

economy, attracting visitors and improving our quality of life. They also help 

us celebrate the rich and diverse history of our province and its communities. I 

know everyone will enjoy all the family activities and cultural experiences that 

make this event so special.  

 

I would like to thank Kinron Associates, festival sponsors and enthusiastic 

volunteers for their commitment to celebrating Scarborough’s wonderful 

character and hospitality.  

 

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable festival! 

 

 

Sylvia Jones 

Minister 
 

 

          


